August 7, 2023 Steve Madrone Board of Supervisors

Dear Chair Madrone,

I'm writing to ask you to remove Madison Flynn from the Behavioral Health Board. She came to us with a lot of skills and experience, particularly among the Native American community. Unfortunately she has missed so many meetings that, according to our bylaws, she can no longer serve on the Board. This decision was made by our Executive Committee.

Please inform us when you have removed her so that we can recommend a new person to our board. State law now mandates that we seek a veteran or a veteran advocate to be on the Behavioral Health Board and we are excited about this possibility.

Thank you for your support and your participation on our Board.

Tim Doty Vice-Chair